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Workshop October 1, 2007 
 
 
A Workshop of the Municipal Council of the City of Kelowna was held in Meeting Room 
No. 3, 1435 Water Street, Kelowna, B.C., on Monday, October 1, 2007. 
 
Council members in attendance were:  Mayor Sharon Shepherd*, Councillors Andre 
Blanleil, Barrie Clark, Colin Day, Brian Given, Carol Gran; Robert Hobson, Norm 
Letnick* and Michelle Rule. 
 
Staff members in attendance were: City Manager, Ron Mattiussi; City Clerk, Allison 
Flack; Director of Recreation, Parks & Cultural Services, David Graham; Parks Manager, 
Joe Creron; Environment/Solid Waste Manager, Mark Watt; Urban Forestry Supervisor, 
Ian Wilson; Environmental Technician, Michelle Kam; and Environmental Technician, 
Tracy Guidi. 
 
(* denotes partial attendance) 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER 
 
Mayor Shepherd called the workshop to order at 8:19 a.m. 
 
Councillor Letnick entered the meeting at 8:20 a.m. 
 
2. WORKSHOP 
 

2.1 Pesticide Bylaw Workshop – Works & Utilities Department  
 
Information regarding the proposed pesticide reduction strategy was presented. 
 
Mayor Shepherd passed the chair to Councillor Day at 10:00 a.m. and left the workshop. 
 
3. TERMINATION 
 
The workshop was declared terminated at 10:29 a.m. 
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